Permanent Mission of Brazil
to the United Nations
New York,

N b6FD

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for
Sustainable Development of the United Nations Department of Economic and Social

Affairs and has the honor to transmit herewith the following letter:

1) Letter N. 679 / 2023, from the Permanent Representative of Brazil to
the United Nations to the President of the Economic and Social Council of

the United Nations, H.E. Mrs. Paula Narvaez Ojeda.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for
Sustainable Development of the United Nations Department of Economic and Social

Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.




